Dalziel High School Parents Teachers Association.
Minutes of Meeting at Dalziel High School.
Monday 12" of January 2015.

Present- Evelyn Dickson, Jacklyn Lennon, Ruth Logan, Diane McLaughlan,
Lesley Shearer, Carolyn Steeds, Alison Kerr, Jacqui Agnew, Jan Chalmers,
Anthony Paterson, Robert Birch, Hilary Davies, Caroline Wilson, Elaine
Hamilton, Cheryl Percy, Marie Speirs, Carol Watt, Lesley Wales, , Jacqui Friel,
Karen Lannigan, Julie Mcleod, David Forson, Wendy Hall.

Apologies- Laureen Vaughan, Elaine Gregor, Rhona Mclnnes, Jannette
Watson, Leeann Rattigan.

Evelyn opened the meeting and introduced Susan McRae (Team Leader) and
Kirsty Byrne (Careers Adviser) from Skills Development Scotland. The ladies
were on hand to tell the parents about the careers service which operates in
the school and also online. Kirsty runs a drop in clinic on Wednesday and
Thursday for S1 to S6 within the school. There are other services available
including help for parents. There is one to one career coaching, group sessions
,and parents evenings. More info is available at
www.myworldofwork.co.uk/parents.

The PTA Christmas raffle was a great success with £975 being raised after
expenses. The list of prize winners is on the school website.

Social events-Them Beatles . The PTA are delighted to welcome Them Beatles
to the school on the 11™ of March. The tickets are available from the school
and are priced £10.

The Easter Egg Club are holding their annual event, The Sound of The
Musicals at Motherwell Concert Hall on the 1% -4™ of April. Tickets are £12.

Spring Concert- the concert will be on the 30" March. Tea and coffee will be
available and volunteers and raffles would be appreciated.

Quiz Night- Following on from a very successful quiz night last May, we are
hoping to repeat it but perhaps change the venue.

Next meeting is the 9™ of March and the AGM will be on the 11" of May.



